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WELCOME 
 

to the final Community Newsletter of 
2022. 

 

It has been an action packed half term 
with a range of events that have taken 
place so far with Basketball 
tournaments, Netball festivals, 
Dodgeball festivals and many more! 
 

The half term kicked off with the U14 
and U16 Girls Basketball tournaments 
and we were blown away by the 
talented players across all of the 
schools. Well done to all of the players 
and congratulations to The Totteridge 
Academy for winning both U14 and 
U16 Girls and will represent Barnet at 
the LYG. 

It has been brilliant to see so many new 
faces at our autumn festivals. At both 
the primary and secondary dodgeball 
and netball festivals 457 students 
played multiple friendly 
games against different schools with 
the importance of having fun being at 
the centre of the festival. 

133 young students from year 1 to year 
4 attended the movement festival 
taking part in multiple stations based 
around gymnastics  

 

 
 

and dance. Our final festival welcomed 
162 to our KS1 Christmas festival. The 
children brought lots of festive cheer to 
Burnt Oak leisure centre, participating in 
a range of fun stations focusing on their 
agility, balance and coordination. 
Students teachers and young leaders 
created a wonderful atmosphere at all of 
the festivals and it was fantastic to see 
young people's confidence grow 
throughout the events. Well done to all 
of the young people who took part. 

 

We have also run multiple inclusive 
events this term, welcoming students to 
the Boccia festival, Panathlon Xtend and 
BBN1. It was great to see so many young 
people across the three events trying 
new activities and overcome barriers. 

 

We are excited to welcome more young 
people to our 2023 events. Our spring 
term calendar is now bookable for PE 
leads on the BPSS website.   

On behalf of everyone at BPSS we wish 
you and your school communities a 
wonderful Christmas and look forward 
to seeing you in 2023. 
 
All the best, 

 

The BPSS Team  
     

 
 

  

 

Up and Coming BPSS Events  

 

January 

12th – PE Subject Leaders Meeting 

17th – KS4 Girls Badminton 

18th – KS3 Girls Badminton 

19th –  Yr 5/6 Girls Football 
Tournament 

26th – Yr 5/6 Mixed Football 
Tournament 

31st – Yr 5/6 Netball Tournament  

 

February 

2nd – Secondary Trampolining 

8th –  Primary & Secondary Boccia 
Tournament 

21st – Primary & Secondary NAK 
Tournament  

23rd – Year 7 Netball tournament  

24th – Primary Badminton Festival 

 

BPSS events are available to all 
schools across Barnet. If you have 
any questions on how your child can 
get involved, please contact your 
school.  



 

Please see a selection of flyers from our partners for local opportunities to get young people 
active. 

 

HOLIDAY CLUBS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

COMMUNITY CLUBS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 Contact the team for more support 

Jo Eames – Strategic Manager – j.eames@qegschool.org.uk 

Nicholas Fisher – School Games Organiser (Central) – n.fisher@qegschool.org.uk  

Katie Knight– School Games Organiser (South) - kba@whitefield.barnet.sch.uk 

Vanessa Pender – School Games Organiser (East) -  vpender@eastbarnetschool.com 

Caroline Connell – School Games Organiser (West) cconnell@st-james.barnet.sch.uk  

LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/in/BarnetSport 

Website: www.barnetpartnershipforschoolsport.co.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/BarnetSport 

Instagram: @barnetsport 
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